Vishwanatha
Chief Warden, 
NET Gents’ Hostels, Nitte

To
The Venue In-charge
Sadananada

Dear Sir/Madam
As discussed in the meeting of the Principals of NET Institutions, Nitte campus, Christmas shall be celebrated in campus on 24-12-2021. I request you to do the needful and provide Sadananda on 23 & 24 December 2021.


Yours Sincerely

